
Active Development Permit Applications - Submit a Comment

File No. / Applicant:

OCP Zn 16-110 Stewart

Comments or Concerns:

Residents of  Sarah Murray & Trevor Serack remain opposed to this rezoning application and any
proposed changes/revisions to the new OCP for same reasons stated in our previous letter and believe the property
should remain zoned as it currently is.

Name:

Sarah Murray & Trevor Serack

Date:

03/29/2022

Address:

Email (optional):

Phone Number (optional):


